
“And this gospel of the Kingdom will 

be preached in all the world as a wit-

ness to all the nations, and then the 

end will come.” Matthew 24:14 NKJV   

 

We are rejoicing in the Lord our God for His great love for us all.  The gospel of our Lord Je-

sus Christ is still going forth with power.  Souls are being added to the Kingdom.  There are  

now witnesses for Christ in the Village of Gbulung Garizegu, Ghana.  We thank God again for 

the dental outreach strategy 

given to us by God which 

we have utilized for the past 

twenty years.  It continues 

to afford us the access to 

many who have not heard 

the good news of our salva-

tion through Christ Jesus.  

As they come to our clinical 

outreaches for services they 

are give the opportunity to 

choose eternal life.   We humbly ask for your prayers for the remaining villages to be evange-

lized that they may hear and perceive that there is only one true living God.  Join us in prayer:  

Isaiah 25:7—”And He will destroy on this mountain the surface of the covering cast over all 

people, and the veil that is spread over all nations.” 

Also continue in prayer for 

our disciples who planned 

and executed the clinical 

outreach. May the Lord 

grant that these disciples 

will remain strong as they 

serve in the power of His 

might and with all dili-

gence.  Discipleship meet-

ings have begun for the new 

believers.  May the Lord grant the new believers to understand and to know who they are in 

Christ and that there is nothing that can separate them from the love of God which is in Christ 

Jesus our Lord.   
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Follow up visits with the new be-

lievers continue in the recently 

evangelized villages. During these 

visits we pray for those in need of 

God’s intervention, answer ques-

tions concerning their new faith, 

and share our love and care for 

their well-being. 

 

Thank you for your prayers.  May God richly bless you in all things pertaining to life and godliness. 

 

Meet the newest addition to our 

family.  His name is Nelson Yun- 

Zaa translated: “Love All” Peter.  

He was born February 24, 2024 

to the proud parents, Peter and 

Victoria.  He is a beautiful baby, 

his name comes out of John 

13:34, “A new commandment I give to you, that you love 

one another; as I have loved you, that you also love one an-

other.”  (NKJV) 

We are very happy to receive such a wonderful gift from 

God and we are looking forward to seeing all that God has 

planned for his life.  Amen. 
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Evangelism continues in North Africa.  Pray 

for those who are hearing for the very first 

time.  That the eyes of their understanding 

will be enlightened.  That they may turn to the 

Living God who is able to save us.   
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CONTACT INFORMATION:  

Alabaster Project  

P O Box 1015  

Cassville, Georgia 30123  

U. S. A.  

Alabaster Project 

 P O Box ER324  

Tamale, Ghana West Africa  

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: alabasterproject@gmail.com  

WhatsApp Number: +233 20 8164866  

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A DONATON, YOU MAY MAIL IT TO  

OUR U.S.A. ADDRESS ABOVE OR DONATE THROUGH PAYPAL  AT OUR  

WEBSITE:  

www.alabasterproject.org  
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